Notice of Public Accuracy Test
For the November 5, 2024 General Election

COUNTY OF ALLEGAN, STATE OF MICHIGAN

TO THE QUALIFIED ELECTORS OF GUN PLAIN TOWNSHIP:

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Public Accuracy Test has been scheduled for Tuesday October 15, 2024 at
9:00 AM, at the Gun Plain Township Hall, 381 8t Street Plainwell, Michigan 49080. The Public Accuracy Test is
conducted to demonstrate that the program and the tabulator that will be used to tabulate the results of the election
have been prepared in accordance with the law. For All Precincts, EV, and Counting Boards.

Gun Plain Township Clerk Marty Meert




